
Neenah School District is proud to bring to you: 
 

         
 
 
 
 

 Presented by: Officers Pete and Erica, Winnebago County Sheriff's Office 
 

Is your child safe on Social Media? 
Do you know what “sexting” is? 

 

In partnership with the Winnebago County Sheriff's Office we are offering 
presentations during February parent teacher conferences at two different 
school locations.  Come and enjoy a light snack while learning about some of 

the possible pitfalls that may be occurring right in front of your eyes.  
There were 1.61 billion users on social media channels in 2013 

(www.trendingdig.com). There are people using social media outlets that are 
saying and doing things that would knock your socks off!  These 

presentations will raise awareness of social media use and misuse with our 
children and in our communities and can help you keep your child safe! 

 

***PLEASE NOTE:  Due to the content of the presentation, students will 
not be allowed to attend*** 

 
Shattuck Middle School, library   Neenah High School Rm 148 
Wednesday, February 25    Thursday, February 26 
5:00pm - 6:00pm      5:30pm to 6:30pm  
 
*Childcare will be provided by    *Childcare will be provided 
by Shattuck BLAST leaders    NHS LAUNCH Leaders 


